
      

Naming our Merged Schools in Dalhousie, NB 

Attention Community Members: 

Dalhousie Middle School (DMS) and Dalhousie Regional High School (DRHS) will be merged into one 

school beginning September 2015. 

 In accordance with the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development Policy 409-

Section 6.3 (http://www.gnb.ca/0000/pol/e/409A.pdf), a Naming Committee has been established.  

Community members and interested persons are welcome to submit written recommendations for a 

school name to the Anglophone School District-North District Education Council by 4:30 PM on   

August 7th, 2015. Submissions must be made to Brenda Dunnett, Executive Assistant to the 

Superintendent and District Education Council by: 

 Email (Brenda.Dunnett@gnb.ca) or  

 Regular Mail: 78 Henderson Street 

                          Miramichi, NB 

                          E1N 2R7 

Written submissions must include: 

 Your recommendation of a school name 

 A brief rationale (2-3 lines) for your choice 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  All names submitted will be considered by the Naming Committee and three 

recommendations will be made to the District Education Council. These recommendations will be 

submitted to the Honorable Serge Rousselle, Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development, 

for his consideration and final selection. 

 

Thank you for your participation and we look forward to your submissions! 

 

Elizabeth Stymiest-Superintendent   Mike Mortlock-District Education Council Chair 
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